

Tarmac JDP Association of SA

Newsletter

April 2015



Hi,

Welcome to the April Newsletter.

Car News

The new Red Twin cam "Cooper" is now ready for use if anyone want to use it for a come'n'try or an event.

We now have a replacement motor for "Scottie - the silver bullet" with the kind help from Will's Auto Parts at Kudla, just before Gawler. If you are looking for any parts for your Korean made car, contact Will. We will be arranging a pizza night to swap over engines so stay tuned.

Coffee with Eugene

While in Melbourne with work, I had a coffee with the CEO of CAMS, Eugene Arocca. One of the things we talked about was the JDP and he is excited about what we are doing. Watch this space.

Peter Hall Memorial - 6 Hour Modern Regularity Relay

Good news and bad news. We were unable to get enough entries to have own team, however, the good news was most of our drivers were poached by other teams. Everyone involved with the JDP should feel honoured that these young drivers have been asked to join established teams and have the opportunity to learn from experienced drivers.

2015 program

We are trying to finalize the dates for the 2915 JDP. The redevelopment work has been at Tailem Bend, however, the completion date is not until October and are not taking any bookings for the facility yet. This means the format will need to be tweaked. We will start by knocking the theory and some of the special presentations off at a venue in the city followed with 3 days at Tailem Bend 2 or 3 weeks apart.

SAPOL newsletter

Click here for the April issue of Talkin Road Safety Business and Community

















MSCA driver training day

The MSCA in conjunction with the Alfa Club will be running a driver training day on Saturday 30th May 2015. Click here for more details. The day is about teaching car control and developing techniques to prevent or lessen the effects of unforeseen situations on the road. Please note that this day has nothing to do with racing.

2015 People's Choice Community Lottery

The JDP will be part of the 2015 People's Choice Community Lottery.



Click on the Image to the left to buy your tickets. 150 prizes worth a total of \$360,000

For every \$2 ticket sold, our club will receive \$2, Tickets are \$2 each and we retain 100% of all proceeds

which we generate through the sale of both paper and online tickets.



Tickets purchased online before 30 April 2015 will go into the draw to win the **early bird prize** – a Hyundai i20 worth \$16,188 (drawn 13 May 2015). That's a fantastic opportunity to win this great prize. Of course, paper Lottery tickets will be still be issued from 1 May 2015, and both online and paper tickets will be on sale until 18 September. The draw will take place on 20 October 2015.

Don't forget to share the link on social media.

Coming events

16th May Tarmac Practice @ Tailem Bend

17th May Motorkhana come'n'try @ Monarto Big-W

30th May MSCA driver training day @ Mallala 6th June Hillclimb test day @ Collingrove

7th June Hillclimb Winter Cup R2 @ Collingrove

If you have any questions, let me know.

Cheers, Darren 0412 823 171















